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PUBLIC BID NOTICE RFP #04-25
Five (5) new Chrysler Pacifica Vans 


Invitation to submit an RFP


Notice is Hereby Given that the Board of Education, Freeport School District No.145 will receive Request for Proposals (RFP) for Five (5) Chrysler Pacifica Vans until 12:00 PM prevailing time on April 4, 2025.  Specifications are available at https://www.fsd145.org/Page/3283 or by contacting; dallas.pieper@fsd145.org .  Questions may be directed to the Director of Transportation at (815)232-0580.  

The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all RFPs or parts thereof, or waiver any irregularities or informalities. All bidders must comply with applicable Illinois law requiring the payment of prevailing wages by all contractors working on public works.  Bidders must comply with the Illinois statutory requirements regarding labor, including equal employment opportunity laws.

RFPs shall be submitted on the RFP forms provided in respective packets, on or before the specified closing time in an sealed envelope plainly identified as Five (5) new Chrysler Pacifica Vans RFP # 04-25.  No facsimile bids will be allowed.  Bids shall be addressed to:

Attention:

[bookmark: _Hlk193467773]Chrysler Pacifica Vans 
RFP # 04-25
Dallas Pieper 
Director of Enrollment and Transportation
501 E South St
Freeport IL 61032
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